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LAST CHANCE TO REGISTER!
Join us for our last virtual Returning Family Info Session happening TODAY @
6:00 PM! We will be sharing important updates regarding the upcoming,
2021-2022 school year. REGISTER BELOW!

Sun. May 16 @ 6:00 PM Registration Link

https://us02web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZAtde-hpz4pGdUYpQIH4joOf9ZBsonj0AwS


SIGN UP! Weekly Meal Packs

MEAL PACKS FOR REMOTE STUDENTS AND SIBLINGS

Pick-up will take place from the back driveway to the St. Clair building and
food packs will be brought to your car to limit the number of visitors in the

school building.

CLICK HERE TO SIGN UP
Due to prom being held on Friday, May 21st, MEAL PACK Pick-Up will take

place on THURSDAY, MAY 20TH FROM 4:30-6:00PM.

Academic Updates
This Friday, May 21st is a Remote Learning Friday! Please Check-In with your

First Period teachers at 7:50 AM.

Freshman and Sophomores will take the IOWA Tests this week in order to
fulfill state graduation requirements.
● Sophomores will test Monday and Thursday, and Freshman will test

Tuesday and Wednesday
● Please Bring your Chromebook to use for the test!

● Arrive at school by 7:30 am, check in at the St Vitus gym

● These are broad, general knowledge tests, you do not need to study; the
best way to prepare is get a good night’s sleep and eat breakfast!

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1Drpt0MdO_1mvdFpklZU95asMnoqY23tMPksDaUNJSyo/viewform?edit_requested=true


YOU’RE INVITED! Our 18th Annual Birthday Bash is weeks away on Saturday,
May 22nd at 7:00 PM! Join us from the comfort of your home as we celebrate
our student and alumni success. Tune in for videos from our performance
groups, student features, alumni stories, and more! Register today for FREE
ADMISSION-->https://cbo.io/tickets/smdp/tix

CWSP Updates
CWSP Presentation Day is Underway!

ALL students, deployed and remote, have been assigned a CWSP Presentation
Day project. Please remember, Presentation Day is a MATRICULATION

REQUIREMENT for ALL students.

https://cbo.io/tickets/smdp/tix


SENIORS

Congratulations on earning 1600 hours of real-world work experience over
four years!

● Graduation, Prom AND MAKE-UP TIME/PRESENTATION DAY
○ PROM:

■ Deployed Students with outstanding make-up time MUST
complete at least ONE full make-up day BEFORE Prom in
order to attend Prom. Thursday, May 20 is a great option
:)

■ Remote Students must have Presentation Day fully
complete to maintain eligibility to attend Prom.

○ GRADUATION:
■ ALL make-up time MUST BE COMPLETE in order to

participate in Graduation.
■ ALL CWSP Presentation Day projects MUST BE

COMPLETE (including a live presentation delivery) in
order to participate in Graduation.

○ SIGN-UP FOR MAKE-UP TIME HERE

Deployed CWSP Students:

● Friday, May 21 is an in-person workday! Sophomore students
assigned to work on Fridays should report to school in-person.

● Make-Up Time! All outstanding make-up time (BOTH IN-PERSON &
AES Lessons) must be complete in order to pass the Corporate Work
Study Program.

Remote CWSP Professional Development:

● LIVE CWSP Presentations! - All students must present their final
presentation to their Job Team. All students must attend and all
students must present to receive full credit

● Office Hours are Available! We are here to help you. Please join us
during CWSP Office Hours from 11:00 - 1:00 PM on your workday.

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSf8QVODqh47Wqr2iv9Ihe1ce1wuZhONMz_j6L-jBM8mk4Gz0A/viewform
http://meet.google.com/arw-rosa-hfh


College Counseling Updates
College Counselors are available throughout the summer to meet with
students and families in person or virtually to complete college enrollment
tasks.

All seniors must complete FAFSA (2019 1040 tax forms and W-2s are
needed). College Counselors are available to help with FAFSA completion.

Student Life Updates
Sign up for Morning  Transportation for the 2021-22 School year!

Saint Martin will be offering transportation from the following pick-up
locations for Saint Martin students each morning. The cost for pick-up each
morning is  $50/semester per student. All payment is due by August 1st,
2021. Routes & Pick up times are subject to change based on interest from the
Saint Martin Community. Please contact Anne Holko, Director of Operations -
CWSP, with questions. Email aholko@stmdphs.org or call (216) 881-1689 ext.
279.

Click here for more information.

CLICK HERE to View Routes & Sign Up!

https://docs.google.com/document/d/14hMg_M7juzTE8o2-R6XTAJkWF2H3_zSRl-CK6i6YwT8/edit
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1B_KncfmzbXB_HYhQBzFwZ2tmV6iH3E_Da3ABwRFmujs/viewform?edit_requested=true


Business Office Updates
Families of Seniors:  Any outstanding tuition balance must be paid in full to
receive your diploma.  Please call Ms. Santiago at 216-361-0099 with
questions regarding your account.

Families of returning students:  Tuition should be paid in full before the start
of the next school year. Please call Ms. Santiago with questions regarding
your account.

.Upcoming Events & Important Dates
Friday, May 21: Remote Learning Friday

Friday, May 21: Prom

:


